
   

4 Read Across  

America Week  

March 4—8  

5 PTO Meeting 

6 Early Dismissal  

Parent/ Teacher 

Conferences 

7 Early Dismissal  

Parent/ Teacher 

Conferences 

8 PTO 5th/6th Grade 

Dance 

12 End 2nd Trimester 

12 BOE Meeting 

13 Drama  

Production 

15 Early Dismissal 

Staff Development 

18 Book Fair 3/18-

3/22 

28 Early Dismissal  

29 School Closed 

  

  

March 2024 

School Vision Statement:  

East Amwell Township School District... is a safe, supportive community 

that recognizes all students as unique individuals and provides opportu-

nities for academic, artistic, cultural, emotional, physical, social and char-

acter development in a diverse and ever-changing society.  

 

 

 

Greetings! 

We hope to finalize our school calendar for 2024-25 school year at the 
March Board of Education meeting. I’m certain teachers will report    
prior to Labor Day and students will start September 3rd . Later dates in 
the year are still to be examined to coincide with HCRHS Transporta-
tion. The final calendar should be distributed in late March. 

We will not receive budget figures from the State until after the        
Governor’s budget address. Hopefully our preliminary budget will be 
presented to the Board at the end of the month. Our final budget         
approval does not occur until May. 

We are pleased to announce that our school policies and regulations are 
now accessible on our website. This initiative has been in the works 
since January, and I’m delighted to see it come to fruition. The Business 
Office and I have been working closely together to implement this 
change, ensuring that our school community has easy access to           
important information that governs our operations. 

The search process for our next principal began in late January.  I   
greatly appreciate the input that was given to us through our staff and 
parent surveys. This information was very valuable and is being used to 
select our next principal. We are very hopeful to have an announcement 
in March. 

 

Sincerely, 

John Capuano 

Superintendent 

 

 



 

Dear Parents, 

 

During the last week of February, we had our annual Kindness Week. Thanks to the hard 

work of our teachers and the PTO, our students participated in many kindness activities. 

The goal of this week was for students to recognize that simple day to day acts of 

kindness make a difference in all of our lives. This week was a huge success. 

 

Earlier this year we began Spanish in 3rd - 6th grades. It has been great to watch students 

introduced to a new language through the use of various activities and games. I would 

like to thank Marlene McLellan, our 7th/8th grade Spanish teacher, with all of her help 

implementing this program. 

 

This month, we will once again be celebrating Read Across America with our elementary 

students. Our Reading Committee has a number of fun filled activities planned to 

promote a love of reading. 

 

As a reminder, this month we have Parent Teacher Conferences on March 6 th and 7 th . 

The schedule has been sent out. If you have not received information, please contact 

your child’s teacher immediately. 

 

Sincerely, 

Erin Dolan 

Interim Principal 





December Lunch Menu 

Please use the online Lunch Menu found 

Four Steps: 

1. Click On School Website 

(eastamwell.org) 

2. Click On Lunch Info Tab 

Step 4 

Step 2 

Step 3 



Important Lunch Account Information: 
 
If your family needs meal assistance, the 2023-2024 Application is available under the 
Lunch Info section of the District website. Lunch will be available on the first day of 
school, cost is $3.50 with several menu options.  The daily menu is subject to change 
depending on the availability of menu items, please check the district website for up 
to date information. 

 
During the 2023-2024 school year, the State of New Jersey will be covering the cost of 
lunch for students qualifying for reduced lunch. Families who qualify for reduced 
lunch during the 2023-2024 school year, will receive free lunch and not be required to 
pay the reduced cost.  
 
PaySchools Central can be used to add funds to your child's cafeteria account, set up 
auto replenishments, create meal restrictions and track cafeteria purchases. Parents 
and Guardians must register at PaySchoolsCentral.com and add each student to the 
new account. The Student ID and Name entered must match the information con-
tained in Genesis. Please note that there is a convenience fee for using your credit 

https://www.eastamwell.org/for_parents/lunch_information
https://payschoolscentral.com/
https://parents.c2.genesisedu.net/eastamwell/sis/view?gohome=true




Chess Club for 4th & 5th graders meets on Mondays in the library 

from 3:15 to 4:15 on the following dates: 

March 4, 11, 18, 25 & April 8. 

See Mrs. Billera for permission slips.  

Beginners welcome! 



GOOD MORNING 

GAMES 

Stay tuned 

for when 

clubs start 

throughout 

YOYO Club 










